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   FLANNERY BERG, MBA 
Director 

 

 EXPERIENCE 

Flannery’s professional nonprofit and philanthropic experience spans 

finance, foundation grants management, operations, fundraising and 

marketing. As a Director in BDO’s Nonprofit & Grantmaker Advisory practice, 

Flannery leverages her cross-functional experience to help organizations 

align strategy across their teams and build effective organization-wide 

systems. Her areas of experience include budgeting, forecasting, fiscal and 

organizational assessments, and executive coaching. Flannery also works 

with organizations as an interim, strategic financial leader and co-leads the 

development of BDO’s services to support organizations transitioning from 

fiscal sponsorship to independent operations.  

Previously, Flannery led systems-building initiatives and developed 

fundraising and marketing programs at organizations in Washington, D.C. 

including the Fund for Global Human Rights, an international public 

foundation supporting human rights organizations around the globe, and the 

American Task Force on Palestine, a foreign policy advocacy organization. At 

the Fund for Global Human Rights, Flannery was also a grants manager for 

their Sub-Saharan and North African grant portfolios, where she developed 

capacity building programs and administered grants to over 150 

organizations across nine countries.  

EDUCATION 

  B.A., History and Middle Eastern Studies, Brown University 

  M.B.A., Yale School of Management 

COMMUNITY INVOLVEMENT 

  Kid Power Inc., Treasurer 

 

fberg@bdo.com 

Direct:  202 644-5400 
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Washington, DC  20001 

 

Tel:   202-644-5400 
Fax:   202-644-5401 
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